
*Doing together what we cannot do alone

Weekly Message

Dear Friend, ​

This past Wednesday, I had the honor of attending my first meeting
as a member of the Pasadena Human Services Commission. As
commissioners, we gather monthly to discuss matters related to the
health and wellbeing of all members of our community, with a
particular focus this year on mental health, our unhoused residents,
and early childhood education. I look forward to being a part of these
conversations and helping to make recommendations to the City of
Pasadena staff and city council in relation to these critical issues. If
you want to learn more about the duties and responsibilities of the
commission, you can visit the city’s website.  

We have received many positive comments about the Quarterly
Newsletter, which is so lovingly and thoughtfully written by Helen
Angove, our Director of Operations. Since there is so much great
stuff packed into it, I want to highlight one of the stories from this
quarter’s edition, which was sent last Friday. And, with tomorrow
being National Nonprofit Day, we celebrate the amazing volunteers
that help make the work of FID possible. So, in case you missed it,
please read about Annie, one of our dedicated TWR volunteers. 

https://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/
https://www.cityofpasadena.net/commissions/human-services-commission/
https://friendsindeedpas.org/annies-story-checking-her-own-stuff-at-the-door/
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=e852b28f-96f7-4052-b7b4-cecea3163bdb


Finally, next Thursday is our big 130th birthday celebration! We are
super excited that over 200 people have already signed up to attend
– if you haven’t done so already, please RSVP by Sunday so we can
ensure we have enough food for everyone. We will have tacos, cake,
activities, special mocktails and, most importantly, archival materials
from FID’s storied history, with pictures, board minutes, annual
meeting programs, and other artifacts going back to the early 1900s!

Blessings and have a lovely weekend,

Rabbi Joshua

We can only operate with your help!

Donate today to be part of our story!

Forever Friends Legacy Society

https://friendsindeedpas.org/130th-birthday-celebration/
https://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/donate/
https://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/legacy-society/


Get Social
    

Tim recently spoke at the
Kiwanis Club of La Cañada La
Crescenta

This Kiwanis Club’s partnership
with Friends In Deed goes back
well over a decade. Chris Ecker and
Dick Barley presented Tim with a
check donation for the Food Pantry.
Many thank yous to the Kiwanis for
their generous gift. They prove
that “we can do together what
cannot be done alone.”...Read
more.

Assistant Director of EPRA
Marlene attended the Los
Angeles County Probation
Community Resource Fair at
the Boys and Girls Club

The event was hosted by the
Pasadena Probation Department. It
was an incredible event filled with
services aimed at supporting our
community...Read more.

Dani Vinokurov joins the
Friends In Deed team

Dani joined the FID Development
department as an Associate in late
July. She brings nearly twenty
years of experience in graphic
design and marketing to her new
position, and Friends In Deed will
be putting her skills to good
use...Read more.

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsInDeedPas/
https://x.com/FID_Pasadena
https://www.instagram.com/friendsindeedpas/
https://www.facebook.com/photo?fbid=891863806316196&set=a.359057772930138
https://www.facebook.com/photo?fbid=891237333045510&set=a.359057772930138
https://www.facebook.com/photo?fbid=890688806433696&set=a.359057772930138


News and Events

130th Birthday Celebration

Join us for an evening of
celebration, community, and
gratitude. There will be food,
activities, and a walk down
memory lane as we honor the
incredible journey of Friends In
Deed and the impact we've made
together. Registration for the
free event is now open.

Farm Fresh to You

Revitalize your plate with organic
goodness! Our partnership with
Farm Fresh To You lets you enjoy
fresh, organic produce delivered
to your door, and 10% goes back
to supporting Friends In Deed.
It's a win-win for healthy living
and community support! Just
visit Farm Fresh to You to sign
up.

If you are a current customer,
use this link to automatically add
the fundraising code:
FRIENDSINDEED

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/1D4Wl0t9tJ3sS00nTQ1TOw
http://www.farmfreshtoyou.com/referral/wellness/?promo=FRIENDSINDEED
http://www.farmfreshtoyou.com/account/promo-code/?promo=FRIENDSINDEED


Friends In Deed is committed to fostering, cultivating, and preserving a culture of diversity, equity and

inclusion. We embrace and celebrate the spectrum of our employees’, volunteers’, and clients’ ages, color,

ability or disability, ethnicity, family or marital status, gender identity or expression, language, national origin,

physical and mental ability, political affiliation, race, religion, sexual orientation, socio-economic status,

veteran status, neurodiversity, and other characteristics that make our employees, volunteers, and clients

unique.
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